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Dear Friends of ArchCare, 

I am writing amid the hustle and bustle of the holidays to express my personal gratitude to those who 

support the Catholic Health Care Foundation. Thanks to your partnership, ArchCare was able to care for 

more people in need in more places and ways this year than in any previous year in our history.  

This October, our 10th Annual ArchCare Gala raised a record $2,033,000 for our ministry. These 

desperately needed resources will go to funding a long list of programs and projects to upgrade and 

expand our facilities, respond to unmet community needs or simply bring an added measure of joy to 

the lives of those we serve. If you were unable to be with us at the gala, I encourage you to take a few 

moments to visit archcare.org to check out our annual video and learn the secret to living a long and 

happy life from Isabel, who continues to live in her own home at age 105 with help from our PACE 

program.     

I am honored to share our first-ever Catholic Health Care Foundation Impact Report, A Decade of Caring, 

in which we look back on 10 years of remarkable accomplishments directed toward a singular, 

deceptively simple sounding goal: to change the lives of everyone for whom we are privileged to care for 

the better. To say that none of it would have been possible without the generous support of our 

partners is an understatement. We dedicate this report to you.  

At ArchCare, we consider it our sacred responsibility to make wise use of every dollar entrusted to us. 

I’m proud to say that this steadfast devotion to accountability is reflected clearly by the Foundation’s 

four-star rating—the highest possible—from Charity Navigator, which awarded us 97 out of a possible 

100 points for financial efficiency, trustworthiness, sustainability and commitment to effective 

governance.  

ArchCare’s tagline, Together We Can, is more than a motto to us. It is an expression of our belief that 

caring for those less fortunate than ourselves is a community endeavor. Thank you for being part of our 

community and the essential part you play in fueling our work. Together, we have achieved things over 

the last decade that many thought impossible. And together we can continue to make a difference for 

years to come. Together we can! 

My best wishes to you and your family for a Merry Christmas, a Happy Hanukkah, a Blessed Kwanzaa 

and a healthy and peaceful year ahead. God bless you, and may God bless ArchCare! 

Sincerely, 

Scott LaRue 

President & CEO 

The Continuing Care Community 
of the Archdiocese of New York


